Douglas W. Kutchings San Antonio, Texas

January 31, 2009

Mr. Patrick Tons, President Pat Tons Roofing 7521 Leading Oaks Live Oak, TX 78233

Dear Pat:

Please allow me to express my most sincere thanks to you and your firm for the excellent manner in which you completed the contract to replace the roof on my home in San Antonio.

From the very beginning until completion I was very impressed with the manner in which you conducted your business, with your cooperation and recommendations in the materials chosen for the project, and in the superb workmanship by your staff in completing the task.

You had been highly recommended by my advisor, Richard Edwards, and he did an excellent job in locating you, working with you and assuring that my requests were fulfilled.

I am extremely pleased with the results of the project and will recommend your work to other people, gladly.

D. Hutchings